
 

 

St Mary’s Catholic First School Newsletter 

Friday 13th June  
 

  

Dear Parents 
  
On Thursday we were delighted to hold a celebratory assembly with two Rotary club representatives who were 
awarding certificates and prizes in celebration of artwork, photography and writing from our children at St Mary’s. 
A special mention went to the following children: 
Maurward class for their outstanding artwork 
Lily- Anne in Anning class for her writing which was awarded a highly commended status 
Arabella in Maiden castle class for winning the local and district writing competition    
Rowan in Maiden castle class and Penelope in Anning class for jointly winning the local photography competition. 
And a school trophy was awarded in light of Anning’s Emma who won the local and district prize for her photography.  
Congratulations to all of the children who took part this year and particularly to those whose work was recognised as 
being outstanding. I look forward to seeing the entries next year! 
Hoping you all have a super weekend. 
 

 

 

 

Well done Finley in Reception, he 
has won the golden padlock this 
week.  

Finley and his brother love cycling to 
school!    



 

    This week in English Anning class have been conjuring up a storm by creating a soundscape. The children 
took turns to be a 'have a go maestro' and conducted the wild tempest for our Shakespearean shipwreck. 

  

Some of our Iceni class took part in a football match last Friday at Broadmayne School, they all worked together really 
well. Noemis was player of the match - she played amazing!   

 

 

Shire Class have been making some beautiful cards 
with fantastic drawings and great writing, I’m sure 
the special people that they are making them for 
will be very impressed.    



  

  

We have had some great Pirates and mermaids in Maurward class this week!  

Some pictures of our Rotary 
presentation assembly. 

We are so proud of our St 
Mary’s students.   



 

 



 

 

 

Upcoming events  

Year Group Event Date 

Whole School   Sports Day 

 

Wednesday 18th June 

ICENI/Maiden 
castle 

Visiting Instrument-Wessex music at Manor 
park school-1/1.45pm 

Monday 23rd June 

Transition day  

Whole School 

Transition day for all school years  

 

Tuesday 1st July 

Anning  Museum Trip –More information to follow  Tuesday 8th July  

Whole School  Children finish for summer Holidays  Friday 18th July  

Have a good weekend. P.Fearn 

 


